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MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 

General Meeting Minutes 

 

Date:   6/1/2013 

Start time:   11:00 AM, at the Wallkill Field 

Present:   13 members and 1 guest 

 

 

 Warren Batson discussed the cancellation of the merger between the MHRCS and 

SOURS clubs. 

 There was a discussion on the incoming process for potential new members.  Lou 

Callen made a motion for the Board to revisit the By-Laws.  The motion was second 

by Dave Simons.  All voted in favor, with no one against.  

 Warren mentioned that there is a moratorium on turbine jet flying at the club fields.  

The Board will be looking into pros and cons of turbine flying. 

 Warren noted that there are still some open Jamboree chair positions, and help needed.  

They include “T-shirt sales”, “prizes”, “setup/field prep”. 

 A reminder that there are small things that need to be done, and people are encouraged 

to step up and take care of them.  Examples include weed-whacking at the fields, 

shingles to be replaced on the shed, etc…  

 Warren updated the members on the Aerodrome status. 

 Rick Rizza said that he would like to hold an auction at the August field meeting for 

the “Wounded Warriors Project”.  The auction would consist of items donated by club 

members, and all proceeds to go to the “WWP”.  All present voted in favor for this. 

 Ron Revelle mentioned that he is again working on the AMA “Gold Leader Club” 

application for the club. 

 Warren said that there was a request made to the club to provide some sort of 

demonstration at the LaGrange Library, around late September or early October.  

More information to follow. 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned:   11:30 AM 

 

Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 


